Dear Parents,

Welcome to 2™ Grade! We have many fun, educational activities planned to assist your
child in reaching the standard goals for their grade. Due to budget constraints, we are asking for
your help by donating the following materials:

**Reams of white copy paper *

**Pencils (Ticonderoga Preferred) Student scissors

**Tissues Glue sticks

**Erasers Treasure Box /S.0.A.R. Prizes:
-Stickers/Small Toys

**Disinfectant wipes -Individually wrapped snacks:
**fruit snacks, pretzels, goldfish crackers, granola
bars, etc.

**Whiteboard markers

**Sharpie pens Playground balls & jump ropes
**Box of 24 crayons Reams of colored copy paper
**Hand sanitizer

**Most used items ©

These supplies are on sale in August at Target, Walmart, Dollar Tree, and other office
supply stores. These materials will be collected and used throughout the year in the classroom.
Please do not write your child’s name on any of the items as they will be shared by the whole
class.

If you would like to help another child in the classroom by sending additional supplies,
that would be terrific! Your donations of these items are greatly appreciated. We will all need to
work together to provide the best education for your child.

Thanks for your support,

2" Grade Team @)




